CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jennifer Babcock, Finance

FROM:
Kandi Talbot, Planning

DATE:
January 15, 2002

SUBJECT:
Maine Medical Letter of Credit

I was going to mail this original back to Fleet once I received a revised copy with changes as marked upon the attached letter of credit.  Instead, they sent an amendment to the letter of credit.  Penny says it can be accepted this way and has signed it.  Any questions, please give me a call.

O:\PLAN\DEVREVW\cong993\memos\letterofcredit.doc
- 1 -


